
The faculty has finished making preparations fro the final examinations of the first academic semester. In fact, 

supervising committee have been established for watching final exams and the branch committees in men and 

women’s campus. Also, the schedules of final exams for both female and male students are ready and out. Their 

conflicts have been received and problems were solved. The final version of final exams has been released after 

reviewing the conflicts and it has been posted inside the faculty, text messages were sent as well as on the faculty 

website to facilitate access to the schedule and for the students to be familiar with the timings of their exams 

sometime prior to exams. The Dean of the faculty Dr. Khaled Abdullah Alshafi expressed his thanks and 

appreciation to the chairs f the committees and members for their efforts and concerns. 

 


